
 
 
 
 

 

 
January 21, 2020 
 
 
Good-day families, 
 
As part of the ongoing Dorset Collegiate School System Review, the Newfoundland and Labrador English 
School District will be holding a public school community meeting in your area on ​Wednesday March 4, 
2020​ beginning at ​6:00 p.m. at Dorset Collegiate, Pilley’s Island. 
 
Members of the school community who would like to make a presentation to the Board of Trustees may do 
so at this time. Please note, priority will be given to parents/guardians of students within the system. 
Presenters are asked to contact John Way at 709-727-8684 (between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.) or 
johnway@nlesd.ca​ by Thursday, February 20th at 4:00 p.m to schedule a time.​ Presentations are to 
be a maximum of 10 minutes in length and Trustees may wish to pose questions to presenters for clarity 
following the allotted presentation time. An electronic or hard (paper) copy of your presentation is to be 
provided to the District and will become a record of the Board of Trustees.  
 
It is extremely important for members of the school community to provide their feedback during the school 
review process. The District continues to provide an opportunity to members of your school community to 
provide their thoughts and perspectives on the Motion through ThoughtExchange until ​11:59 p.m., 
Sunday, January 26.​ As a reminder, we are asking your input on the following question: 
 

What are your thoughts and perspectives on the Motion for the Dorset Collegiate 
 School System, as outlined on the District website? 

 
Please click here to participate: ​https://my.thoughtexchange.com/#967915703  

 
All voices matter, so we encourage you to provide your feedback during this process. If a member of the 
school community does not have Internet access, they may connect with their area school and the 
administration will assist with providing access as necessary.  
 
As always, complete information on the Dorset Collegiate School System Review Process is available on 
the District’s website here:​https://www.nlesd.ca/schools/schoolreview/index.jsp​. Should you have any 
questions, please contact Paul Rose, Director of Schools, at (709) 637-4000 and ​paulrose@nlesd.ca​.   
 
Thank you for your continued interest and involvement with the school review process. 
 
Regards, 

 
Daniel O’Brien 
Assistant Director of Education for Programs - Western Region 
Western Regional Office 
Corner Brook, NL 
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